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‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 
 

    
                         

Monday 16th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we only have a few days left until we finish for our Christmas holidays I wanted to give you a few 

updates: 
 

Christmas Shows: I have been extremely proud, watching some fabulous performances this year; 

pupils and staff have worked really hard – thank you! 

 

Christmas Lunch: We had a very tasty Christmas lunch today, provided by Mrs Mather – thank you! 

 

Christmas Raffle: Raffle tickets are still on sale until Tuesday night, the grand draw is taking place 

on Wednesday morning. 

 

Carols for All: On Tuesday from 7.00 p.m. in the school hall it is our annual ‘Carols for All’ in 

conjunction with our Church.  The school choir is performing, everyone is welcome! 

 

Breakfast Club and School Meals: A reminder that all monies need to be paid in advance. 

 

‘Just Joshing’: A theatre company visited school and performed a show called ‘Just Joshing’ which 

had the theme of anti-bullying (including cyber bullying). 

 

Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime: On Thursday Year 1 – Year 6 pupils are invited to watch 

 ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ that is being performed in school by LADA a theatre company.  School is 

fully funding this experience. 

Nursery and Reception will be having a special event in January, again fully funded by school – details 

in the New Year. 

 

School Carol Service: Class 5/6 and Class 6 are leading our Carol Service on Friday at 9.30 a.m. in 

Church, everyone is welcome! 

 

And finally, over the page there some helpful hints and websites to access on how to ‘Keep Safe 

Online’  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

            


